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Monday 22nd April 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all to our May Day celebrations on Friday 
3rd May at 2pm on the playground if the weather is dry. 
 
To celebrate the arrival of May, Eagles, Kestrels and Kites will entertain you with 
short performances, whilst Falcons will be serving drinks and cakes to you all.   
Then, following weeks of practise our after school club will show us how to dance 
around the May Pole; family and friends will have the chance to join in too! 
 
All of this will be overseen by our May Kings and Queens; this year we are lucky to 
have two Kings and two Queens to start the festivities. 
 
We would greatly appreciate cake donations, bought cakes or homemade for the 
keen bakers amongst you. Please hand them into school on Thursday 2nd May, this 
way we can ensure we have plenty! 
 
Many thanks in advance for your generosity, we hope that as many of you as 
possible will be able to join us for the afternoon’s celebration, hopefully the sun will 
shine. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Sarah Di Giorno 

 

 


